
 

BUILDING UPDATE
Exciting times ... Building works are commencing to the
Front Office and Shelter Shed

From Monday 4th March our Front Office is relocating to the Meeting Room.

Access to the temporary Front Office will be from the rear sliding door at the Fence
side of LA1 only.

Please try to phone the Front Office on 8296 3614 where possible to alleviate any
excess foot traffic to this Learning Area of the School.

No entrance/exit via Staff Room or the STEM Learning Area.

The Shelter Shed works will commence shortly. There will be a building site fenced off
around the Shelter Shed and it will include half of the netball court.

There will be signage so please keep an eye out for your safety.

Thank you for your understanding and patience whilst the works are in progress.


